
My name is Nikki Johansen from rural Ryder, ND  I am writing to you in support of 

bill 1204.  If a person has a medical condition, I feel they should not be forced to 

wear a mask to work or have to take a leave of absence.  I personally have a 

medical condition.  I suffer from claustrophobia.  If I have anything close to my 

face, I feel as though someone is suffocating me.  I have had this condition for 

sometime, and feel as though it has gotten worse as there have been several 

instances that I have been forced to wear a mask or face shield.  When I do wear 

one, my blood pressure goes dangerously high.  When I am not wearing a mask, 

my blood pressure is in normal range.  Again,  I am writing in support of this bill as 

I feel if a person suffers of a medical condition, they should not be forced to put 

their health as risk.   


